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9:30 Sunday School Promotion – 10:40 Worship Service

===========================================================

 
 
“Be still 
 and know 
  that I am God”
  Psalm 46:10        
 _______________________________________________________________________________________________________________
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Worship Service - June 4, 2017

Pianist - Marla Sanca
Song Leader - Peter Giesbrecht

worship in singing

welcome & opening prayer - Peter Hoeppner

announcements & Offering

offertory - Heidi Klassen

worship in singing

special number - Madison Friesen

message - Stephen Siemens (Spiritual Care Coordinator at BTHC)

closing song

CLOSING PRAYER & BENEDICTIOn

THIS WEEK
Wednesday
7:00 pm - Sr Youth Bible study @ Alex Giesbrecht’s house

Thursday
7:30 pm - Program committee meeting @ Shirley Unrau’s house

Summer Schedule - Just a reminder that there will be no Sunday School 
beginning on June 18th.  The Worship Service during the summer (June 18-
Sept. 3) will begin at 10am.  The one exception will be Sunday, July 9 when 
we will begin at 10:30am to better fit with the EMMC Gathering schedule.



Next Sunday:
10:00am - Church Picnic at Stanley Park, Shelter #2
Please bring lawn chairs. Fundraiser BBQ lunch will be served.
After lunch - races, canteen, baseball
Supper - wiener roast - bring your own supper supplies, condiments will 
be supplied
*In case of rain, please meet at the church for the service, followed by an 
indoor lunch.
________________________________________________________
Sunday School and Church Expansion Update:

 The plans for the additional Sunday school class rooms have 
changed since the April congregational meeting because a new idea was 
brought forward by the B & A Board which has been reviewed and approved 
by Church Council. The two Pastors offices will be combined to make one 
larger multi-purpose room that will have enough lockable storage space for 
the youth supplies and the room will be divided by a curtain to make two 
Sunday school class rooms for Sunday mornings. This will be happening at 
the same time as the elevator project.

 We have received a confidential pledge towards a church expansion 
as discussed at the February and April congregational meetings. Church 
Council has decided to appoint a building planning committee and have the 
committee present the plans, including costs at the November congregational 
meeting for review and then have a vote to decide if we, as a congregation, 
are ready to take on an expansion project. 

 We ask that you make this a matter of prayer and if you also feel led 
to commit to the project with a pledge, you can contact me.

Isaac Klassen
Congregational Chair
________________________________________________________

_
Thursday, June 22 (5:00 - 7:00pm) CCI Fundraising BBQ at the Reinland 
Community Centre, hosted by Garry & Chris Klassen.  Proceeds from the 
fundraiser will go to Stage 3 of the Training Centre in India. 

Glencross Church Camping Weekend - July 21-23 at Plum Coulee 
Campground.  Please take note of the dates for now.  A sign-up sheet and 
more information will be available at a later date.  The worship service will be 
at the Campground on Sunday Morning at 10am for that Sunday.



“Gathering 2017 is the EMMC-wide time of learning, worship and 
celebration. It takes place July 7 to 9 in Winnipeg at Soul Sanctuary 2050 
Chevrier Blvd.  Mark Clark, pastor at Village Church in BC, is the guest 
speaker and will focus on the theme “20/20 A Clear Vision of the 
Gospel” Everyone is encouraged to attend! There is NO FEE for attending 
Gathering 2017. Registration is important so we know how many people to 
feed. Go to emmc.ca for more information and register your family by June 
15th. For more info, call 204.253.7929 or email info@emmc.ca . People 
coming to The Gathering should come expecting to leave changed!

Pembina Valley Bible Camp is in need of volunteers to make cookies for 
summer camp. If you are interested in making cookies, please contact 
Jamie Fleming (All cookies must be peanut butter, peanut and nut free.

DVBS - July 16th-20th from 6:30-9:00 pm

Let it Snow, Let it Snow, Let it Snow... We are making a Blizzard of fun, and 
we need your help doing it. Enter our snowflake contest and you could win a 
DQ Blizzard gift card! Just follow these rules:

Must be White or Blue. Don't forget to put your name on it.        
All entries due on June 18th (foyer). Make as many as you want!
We will be awarding prizes for the following categories:
- The Snowflake created with the most unique materials
- The most detailed design
- The most creative 3-D Snowflake
- The best Snowflake made by an adult (18+)
Joke:
What do you get if you cross a snowman and a polar bear?

Frost Bite
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